
ZBA Board Vacancy 
 
The Village of Almont is currently accepting letters of interest to fill vacancies on its Zoning Board of 
Appeals. The Zoning Board of Appeals meets the second Thursday of each month. Individuals with 
industrial, recreational, educational, environmental, public health, governmental, transportation, 
commerce or other similar backgrounds are encouraged to apply. 
 
Letters of interest and Village Board Application should be directed to Almont Village Clerk/Treasurer, 
Kimberly Keesler at 817 N. Main St., Almont, MI 48003 or e-mailed to kkeesler@almontvillage.org. 
Appointment is not guaranteed through application, although any interested individual is encouraged to 
apply. 
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